Dame Wendy Pye, a New Year Honour richly deserved

Long time supporter and sponsor of the NZ Equine Research Foundation, Wendy Pye was made a Dame Companion of the New Zealand Order of Merit for services to business and education, in the 2013 New Year Honours.“The Foundation is thrilled and delighted that one its longest and most generous supporters has been recognised in this way” commented Chair Margaret Evans.
Dame Wendy Pye is well known for the publishing business she established which has helped to teach English to children in many countries. Digital advances have not deterred the Company, which has been a pioneer in using technology to teach English, allowing it to expand into huge overseas markets. A seasoned international traveller she has been a long time crusader for children’s literacy in a number of countries.
Together with her husband Don, the Pye’s are keen horse owners and breeders. Cyclades, the winner of 9 races, holds special memories for them. After being runner up in the Auckland Cup the Cydne Evans trained gelding triumphed in the 2002 Wellington Cup under the urgings of Lance O’Sullivan. In more recent times Matamata Cup winner Atom Cat has been a consistent performer for them.
The NZ Equine Research Foundation has received generous financial support over many years from the Pye Foundation including sponsorship of the Farrier Scholarship and Vet/Farrier travel programme. In addition Wendy initiated and supported the NZERF Commissioned Research into the Economic Impact of the "Horse Industry" which was widely used by the racing industry in its deliberations with Government.
